
 
 

 

 

 

 
To: Prospective Bidders 

Date: January 10, 2023 

 
RE: Addendum No. 3 

McGrath Ambulance Bay Addition – 

A/E Design Services 

RFP # SCF23-1089 

 
Issue Date: November 18, 2022 

SCF Contracts Department 
7033 East Tudor Road 
Anchorage, AK 99507 

 
 
 

This document forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Procurement 
Documents dated November 18, 2022. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the provided on 
the Bid Form. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may subject Proposers to 
disqualification. 

 
This Addendum consists of one (1) page. 

 

 
1. Response to Question on Travel: 

 
Question: 
We took photos during the site visit, but there are specific things structural, electrical, and mechanical that will 
need additional review. And we have to draft As-Builts. Should we include travel fees in our proposal? Or is that 
something SCF will arrange? Labor for time on-site will be included in the proposal. 
 
Answer: 
Bidders should include in their proposal all costs, including travel for any future site visits, necessary to deliver 
100% Design and Specifications to SCF. 

 




